
 

 

 

 

 

 

20 December 2023 

 

Dear Fertility North patients,  

 

We are excited to share with you some significant news regarding Fertility North.  As you may have seen 
in the media today Fertility North has been approached by the Monash IVF Group with a proposed 
acquisition of a majority stake in the business.  This proposal is currently subject to ACCC approval and 
is expected to complete late next year.   This move creates an exciting opportunity which we believe will 
bring additional resources and expertise to Fertility North based on Monash IVF’s history of innovation 
and scientific research. 

We understand that announcements of this nature can raise questions and uncertainties, however we 
wish to take this opportunity to reassure all our valued patients that your continued treatment will not be 
affected by this.  All the Fertility North staff and Clinicians will remain and continue to provide the same 
level of dedication, professionalism, and personalised service that you have come to expect from Fertility 
North.  The values that have guided Fertility North will continue to be the foundation of our clinic.  

Thank you for trusting us with your fertility journey, we are pleased about the opportunities that lie ahead 
and are confident that this proposal will lead to a bright future for Fertility North. 

 

Kindest regards,  

 

Dr Vince Chapple and Dr Jay Natalwala 

 

 

 


